NDSWG Report

April 9, 2002

The Network Data Support Working Group has not met since the last ROS meeting.  The last NDSWG meeting was held on February 21, 2002.
The working group is currently reviewing and making comments on a draft of the ”ERCOT Operating Guide C: Operating Metering” document.  The purpose of this review is to clarify the language concerning the operational data that TDSPs and QSEs are required to provide to ERCOT.  The schedule for this review is shown below:

Through March 7   - Send comments to the Working Group at 1ndswg@ercot.com.  These comments should address the combining of the two documents insuring no change in requirements.

March 8  - Eddie Clark will send out a "new base" Appendix C and ask for any comments or changes to the meaning of the document.

March 11 -> April 5 - Send comments or changes regarding the meaning of the language in the Appendix C document to the working group at 1ndswg@ercot.com .

April 5 -> April 11 - Eddie will collect all comments and changes and incorporate them into a new Appendix C document.
April 12 - Eddie will sent the new Appendix C out to the working group of review for the next meeting.

The next meeting of the Network Data Support Working Group will be held on Friday April 19, 2002 beginning at 9:00 in Room 206-B at the ERCOT office in Austin. 

